
Notice of Study Commencement 
Class Environmental Assessment 

Ward Street Widening 
 
 

 
The County of Peterborough has initiated an Environmental Assessment (EA) to study alternatives 
for the widening of Ward Street in the settlement area of Bridgenorth. The project is being planned 
as a Schedule ‘C’ Class EA in accordance with the MCEA.  The study area includes Ward Street 
(CR18) from Champlain Ave. to the James Gifford 
Causeway (CR14). 
 
The objective of the project is to provide additional 
capacity and improve traffic flow within the Ward 
Street corridor for the near to medium term horizon.  
The project should also address active 
transportation opportunities in the community and 
provide space within the corridor for 
implementation of the Township Community 
Improvement Plans. 
 
The first Public Information Centre (PIC) for this 
project will be scheduled in the spring of 2017.  A 
PIC notice will be published at that time. Persons 
wishing to be included on the study mailing list 
should contact the Study Consultant below. Notices 
and updates will be posted on the County of 
Peterborough website: 
 
http://www.county.peterborough.on.ca 
 
There is an opportunity at any time during the EA process for interested persons to provide 
comments.  Any comments received pertaining to the study will be collected under the 
Environmental Assessment Act and, with the exception of personal information, will become part of 
the public record. 
 
For more information, to provide comments, or if you wish to be placed on the study’s mailing list, 
please contact: 
 
Chris Bradley 
Director of Public Works 
County of Peterborough 
470 Water Street 
Peterborough, ON K9H 3M3 
Tel: 705-775-2737, ext.337  
Email: cbradley@county.peterborough.on.ca 

Paul Hurley, P.Eng. 
Consultant Project Manager 
Engage Engineering Ltd. 
171 King St, Suite 120 
Peterborough, ON K9J 2R8 
Tel: 705-755-0427, ext. 200 
Email: paul@engageeng.ca 

 


